Parnijit Singh

From: Nathaniel Young

Sent: 14 October 2021 11:15

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Application Nr. 2021/3370/P

Nathaniel Young
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386
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From: Richard Taylor  E NEGcGGGEEEEE

Sent: 14 October 2021 11:09
To: Nathaniel Young <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Talli Taylor {1
Subject: Application Nr. 2021/3370/P

Hi

We are writing in support of Gidon and Debra's application at 106 King Henry’s Road - Camden Ref: 2021/3370/P -
for a roof extension.

We have lived on Fellows Road in the Chalcots Estate for the last 16 years. Together with many other residents we
have been asking Camden to permit the addition of an extra floor on top of our homes - supporting sustainable
communities, allowing our homes to grow as our families grow - for many, many years.

Whilst some permissions have been granted previously, the requirement that whole runs of houses were done at
the same time made this practically impossible for most people on the Estate.

We were delighted that the government introduced the new Prior Approval Planning Laws allowing extensions to
the post war houses within the Chalcots Estate. | am sure that whilst this will take a little time, all houses will
eventually take advantage of this ability to extend, bringing back the uniformity of the roofline.

We will soon apply for consent from Camden for our own roof extension under the Prior Approval Laws. We
understand that there have been over 25 other recently consented schemes in the estate by Camden - with more
applications being submitted each month.



We fully support Debra and Gidon's application and hope that they are granted consent in due course.

Talli and Richard Taylor

Richard Taylor



